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Gilbert Young
Entertainment
gilyoung@sympatico.ca

Dear Gilbert,

The Teddy Bears’ Picnic was an amazing treat for thousands of children, which Rideau
Hall graciously host each year. We can't tell you how much we appreciate being able to
hold such an important event on the picturesque grounds at Rideau Hall.

The Teddy Bears’ Picnic is our way of thanking the community for the incredible support
the Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario receives each and every year. The glorious
surroundings and the hospitality shown by you, and all of the staff at Rideau Hall helps
bring our thank-you event to a level that is worthy of the amazing support the people of
Eastern Ontario and Western Quebec provide to help care for our greatest resource,
our children and youth.

Gilbert, thank you so much for performing at this year’s Picnic. With your help, we were
able to offer a great variety of entertainment for our audience. Our families and children
really enjoyed the main stage! Your commitment and participation in our Picnic is very
much appreciated and on behalf of all the children, youth and families who rely on
CHEDO, and the doctors, nurses, researchers and staff who care for them, | offer you our
warmest thanks.

We hope you enjoy the rest of another beautiful summer in the Nation’s Capital and we
will look forward to seeing you at next year’'s Teddy Bears’ Picnic.

Sincerely,

e M \
Terri Hoddinott .
Entertainment Coordinator

Teddy Bears’ Picnic
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